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Our Nuclear Medicine camera Downtown is currently out of service due to water exposure from a leaky 
pipe.  Nuclear Medicine has been asked to suspend operations until some repairs are made and the area is 
cleared by Infection Control.  We anticipate that we will be back in operation no later than Tuesday of next 
week, hopefully sooner.  Until that time we are working with Community Campus Nuclear Medicine, 550 
Harrison Nuclear Medicine and Crouse Hospital to provide services to both our inpatients and outpatients.  
Please contact the Nuclear Medicine Department at 315-464-6506 to determine the best option to meet 
the needs of your patients.  We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience and will work diligently to restore 
Downtown Nuclear Medicine service as soon as possible.
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